
R.E. and Collective Worship Newsletter.  

Term 2 – November 2023 

Christian Values   

Our Christian Value for this 

term is COURAGE. We think about how we need 

courage in our lives as well as the need to encourage 

others.   

 

RE topics for this term  

Year R – Concept: Incarnation; Big question: Why do 

Christians perform Nativity plays at Christmas? 

Year 1 – Concept: Incarnation; Big question: Why does 

Christmas matter to Christians? (Core) 

Year 2 – Religion: Universal; Big question: How should we care for the world and 

why does it matter? 

Year 3 – Concept: Incarnation; Big question: What is the Trinity? (Core) 

Year 4 – Concept: Incarnation; Big question: What is the Trinity? (Digging 

deeper) 

Year 5 – Concept: Incarnation; Big question: Was Jesus the Messiah? 

Year 6 – Concept: Gospel; Big question: What would Jesus do? 

 

Year 5 Church Visit 

As the culmination of their unit in Term 1, Hazel 

Class visited St George’s Church to investigate 

ways that the church shows that Christians believe 

God is loving and holy.  

A huge thank you to Pauline and Sandy for showing 

them around. 

 



Harvest 

A huge thank you to everyone who celebrated 

Harvest with us – the church hadn’t been so 

packed for one of our services in such a long 

time!  

Thank you for the kind and generous donations 

to the diocesan Poverty and Hope Appeal. 

Oak and Hazel Class Bible Services 

Year 5 were presented with their Good News Bibles, kindly 

donated by the congregation of St George’s Church. We then 

welcomed Oak Class to our life as a Church School with their own 

special Worship in their Bible Service. They were presented with 

their own ‘First Bibles, kindly donated by the PTA’. 

Festival of Light 

The sound of drumming and fireworks once again filled the air as 

we celebrated diversity at the Festival of Light.  

We were incredibly grateful for the support of Cohesion Plus in 

this event – even the rain held off for the event! 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 10th November 10:45am - Year 6 leading Remembrance Service at the 

War Memorial 

Sunday 12th November 10:30am – Remembrance Day Service at St George’s 

Church (all welcome) 

Thursday 14th December 4pm – KS2 Christingle at St George’s Church (all 

welcome) 

 

Christmas 2023 (these all take place in the school hall) 
See Class Dojo nearer to the time for details of dates and times for Oak, 

Beech and Maple Christmas performances. These will be ticketed 

performances. 

 

Miss Brownfield  

RE and Collective Worship Subject Leader 


